



The Honorable David Gordon Councilmember Burbank City Hall 275 East Olive Avenue Burbank, CA 91502

Dear Councilmember Gordon,

It is my pleasure and honor to congratulate you on your reappointment to the National League of Cities (NLC) Community and Economic Development (CED) committee.

As the incoming Chair, I am excited to continue working with you on important issues that affect cities across America. You have been instrumental with your participation and your ideas have been embraced by the members of CED and included in resolutions that the NLC Board of Directors and the NLC membership approved to be discussed with Congress.

I'm looking forward to the 2017 meetings as we work on issues to assist small businesses, affordable housing, workforce housing, transportation, banking, community development, CDBG grants and many other issues important to the vitality of cities nationwide.

As always, any ideas are welcome. From ideas comes the ability to work together and implement actions which in turn, ensure our cities, states and country remain the best in the world.

Sincerely,

Gerri Schroder Councilwoman

City of Henderson Ward 1